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The Honorable Tom Sloan, Chairperson 

House Committee on Vision 2020 

Statehouse, Room 149-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Sloan: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2436 by House Committee on Vision 2020 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2436 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2436 would allow the Board of Cosmetology to designate inspectors from the Board 

of Barbering to perform routine inspections in facilities that are licensed by both the Board of 

Cosmetology and the Board of Barbering.  

 

 Passage of HB 2436 itself would have no fiscal effect on the Board of Cosmetology or 

the Board of Barbering.  Currently, both agencies inspect dual-licensed facilities.  Enactment of 

HB 2436 would allow both agencies to enter into a Memorandum of Agreement to allow dual-

licensed facilities to be inspected by one agency.  Both agencies would realize some savings 

from having dual-licensed facilities inspected by one agency; however, neither agency can 

provide an estimate of any potential savings until a Memorandum of Agreement is completed. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Jon Hummell, 

 Interim Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Aaron Dunkel, KDHE 

 Bob Zook, Barbering 

 Debbie Uhl, Cosmetology 


